
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter to Parents:   Friday, 25th November, 2022 

Year Four Learning 
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As part of English, 

we followed 

instructions to 

make biscuits. 

Have you 

ever written 

with a 

feather pen? 

We did, in 

our topic, 

‘Communica

tion.’ 

I can hear you! Using string and cup 

telephones which we made; 

also part of our 

‘Communication’ topic. 
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KS2 Carol Concert 

 

This will be held in St. Edmund’s Church on Thursday, 15th December. The performance 

will begin at 6pm. 

KS2 Children who wish to participate in the concert should be brought to the school hall 

at 5:30pm in order to get ready. The children will then walk to the church with the 

teachers before the performance begins.  

After the concert, you are warmly invited to join us for some mulled wine in the church 

which we will provide. In the past, we have been able to provide mince pies too. 

However, due to our budget, we cannot offer them again this year. Instead, we are 

kindly asking for donations of mince pies to be brought to reception before the concert 

and we will be handing out the donated mince pies on the evening.  

UK Parliament Week: School Takeover Day 

   

As part of UK Parliament week, the children were given some adult roles. 

A very big thank you to the school council, who executed their duties in a most 

professional and dedicated manner! 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nativity Play 

 

This will be held on Tuesday, 6th December for 

Nursery and Reception parents and on 

Wednesday, 7th December for the parents of Y1 

& 2. Performances start at 2pm.  

Please remember that there is a limit of 2 

guests per family as we do not have the 

capacity for any more audience members. 

Foundation Unit Clothes Swap 

   
 

This was a roaring success! Thank you to all the parents who contributed and a special 
thank you to the eight Year 6 children, who gave up their golden time to help the 

clothes swap. Another thank you to Violet S’ Mum, who became the class 
photographer. 

 
 

Attendance & Smoothies 

Congratulations to Year 2 and Year 6 who have received smoothies for being the 

classes with the best attendance so far!  

Our whole-school attendance is currently at 94%, let’s continue striving to reach our 

goal of 96%! 

 

Last Day of Term 

 

The last day of term is Tuesday, 20th 

December, when school will close at 

1.30pm for the Christmas holidays. 

 

 



This year, the children will be having 

a festive Christmas lunch on 

Tuesday, 13th December. If your 

child usually has a packed lunch but 

you would like them to have a 

festive school dinner on this day, 

please talk to Shenaya and Sadia at 

the reception desk. 

We will be having our ‘Christmas 

Jumper Day’ on the same day 

(Tuesday, 13th December) and 

children are encouraged to wear a 

Christmas jumper and bring in a 

donation. We will be raising money 

for ‘Save the Children’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Disco 

 

This will be held on Thursday, 8th 

December. 

4.30-5.45pm: FU, Y1 & Y2 

6.00-8:00pm: Years 3,4,5 & 6 

Tickets are £10 each. This will include; a 

hotdog, popcorn and a drink. 

The proceeds will go towards the school 

buying an online pantomime 

performance for the children. 

 


